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HIPAA Special Enrollment Rights Notice 
 
The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 
(HIPAA) provides employees additional opportunities to enroll in a 
group health plan if they experience a loss of other coverage or certain 
life events. 
 
If you are declining coverage at this time for either yourself or your 
eligible dependents, you may be able to enroll yourself and/or your 
eligible dependents in coverage at a later date if there is a loss of other 
coverage.  You must enroll and provide the required supporting 
documentation within 31 days of the date your other coverage ends. 
 
In addition, you may be able to enroll yourself and your eligible 
dependents if you have a qualifying life event (e.g. change in your 
marital status, birth or adoption of a child, death of dependent or change 
in employment status.)  You must enroll and provide the applicable 
required supporting documentation within 31 days of the qualifying life 
event. 
 
For additional information regarding your rights under HIPAA, please 
visit the US Department of Labor website at the link below. 
 
http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/faqs/faq_consumer_hipaa.html 
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